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Milestones and Great Accomplishments: Supporting Education 

Endeavors… 

 There are so many milestones in our lives in which we accomplish, our first words, our first steps, etc. The list 

is countless, filled with many cherished memories that we carry through our life time, moments and memories 

that have guided us to continue to strive to be who we are today. 

 

High School has been a part of the great adventure, the amazing journey into adulthood. We have learned from 

our peers, our fellow teachers, and administrators, and so many more who have shaped us and shaped us for the 

better. Graduation, a day many thought would never come, came quicker than one would have thought. It was a 

bitter sweet moment because it meant leaving what has been known to start the unknown, to embark on a new 

adventure to continue the amazing journey. 

 

The Bath High School Senior Class gathered together for one last meal. During the senior breakfast, a heart-

felt prayer was spoken and God’s presence could be felt during this emotional day. Presenters, one by one, stood 

strong at the podium to honor loved ones, sharing stories in hopes to instill values to the students and honor 

students who have upheld the attributes of their loved ones.  

 

Carl Hunlock, Executive Director of the Kyle’s Heart Foundation, spoke from the heart in honor of what the 

Kyle’s Heart Foundation upholds; courage, leadership, and heart. His hope for not only the class of 2017, but for 

all of us, is to remember to have the courage to embrace life’s challenges, lead to inspire others towards unity, 

and have heart and compassion for all. Through this powerful message, the take home was all about God, His 

influence , and to remember to “Hear what is in your head, but most importantly, hear what is in your heart.”  

 

Congratulations to the recipients of the Kyle’s Heart Foundation Scholarship: Jenna Davis, Bo Gross, Andrew 

Reynolds, Kennedy Metcalf.  

We wish the class of 2017 much success as they continue to influence and impact the future on this amazing 

journey. 

(Bo Grossman, Andrew Reynolds, Jenna Davis, Kennedy Metcalf) 



 

Stretching Out and Reaching for the Apollo Stars 

For the past 11 years, the Kyle’s Heart Foundation has continued to gift scholarships to the Bath Community during 

the senior breakfast. It’s been a long standing heart felt tradition to give back to the community who has impacted 

and shaped us as we have been so grateful for the strength, leadership, and wisdom that Bath High School has   

instilled in the youth. We will continue to give and honor the attributes we and this community hold high.  

 

As we continue to grow, we want to continue the journey and continue impacting the community to serve and be 

committed towards enriching and furthering educational endeavors. This year we have continued to stretch our 

hearts, extending our reach to impact more in the North West Ohio community.  

 

This year we expanded our gifting to the Apollo Career Center, an institution that has provided the community 

with education and career training.  We received four applications for the Kyle’s Heart Foundation Scholarship. All 

applicants were exceptional, making it a difficult decision, but one in which we felt a great honor to award.  This 

year we were excited to present the “first” Kyle’s Heart Foundation Scholarship at the Apollo Career Center to 

E’Nautica Crockett. Ms. Crockett examples all the qualities and attributes of the Kyle’s Heart Foundation, the 

courage to step out and pursue her dreams, strong leadership skills within the school and community, and a deep 

compassion for those around her.   

We wish the 2017 Apollo Career Center graduates much success as they strive to continue to reach for the stars 

and inspire, influence, and impact others. 

 


